
Attachment E 

Stanford 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 5:34 PM 
To: Councillors Councillors(5)victoria.ca> 
Cc: Community Planning email inquiries <CommunitvPlanning(S)victoria.ca>: nag(5)quadravillagecc.com 
Subject: Cannabis Retailer Rezoning Applications - Quadra Village 

I own a condo on Topaz Ave (very near Quadra Village). I routinely walk to the Village 
and frequent the drug store/post office, grocery store and other businesses. I 
purchased my condo in 1994. During the time I've lived in the neighborhood, I've hoped 
that Quadra Village would continue to improve and one day it would become more like 
the Oak Bay Village. Unfortunately, it still has a long way to go. I keep hoping. 

My local neighbor action committee (NAG) has recently been sending out updates 
regarding the fact that three applications have been sent to the City applying for 
rezoning to allow cannabis storefront retail in Quadra Village. Two of the applications 
are from existing businesses in Quadra Village: AAA Dispensary and Melt Town. Both 
are located within a block of one another I believe. (It appears the third has withdrawn 
their application at the moment.) 

I wanted to send this e-mail to Victoria City Councillors and the Community Planning 
Department to express my views on this situation. 

As a long time resident in the neighborhood, I must confess I'm very distraught about 
this news! I know the cannabis issue is now before us and the City will have to deal 
with these types of applications but I had to let mv view be known. I don't believe 
having a cannabis business in Quadra Village will add any pleasant ambience to our 
village. In fact, I believe it will greatly detract from the neighborhood village 
feeling!!! Having even one of these applications approved is very troubling to 
me!! Having two of them approved would be unthinkable! Our little village would 
become the cannabis village for Victoria!! And if the City does approve even one 
application, I hope they will take a long look at the business and ensure the business 
doesn't have a tacky appearance at store front and is a very respectable business!! 

My hope is that none of the applications will be approved and failing that, that only one 
would be approved. Even one is too many!! 

Thanking you for your attention. 

Gail-Stanford 



February 28th, 2017. 

Dear Mayor Helps and City of Victoria Council, 

My experience is that when a person is put on the spot for their stand on a controversial issue 
they deliver a carefully groomed response that does not invite examination. Late June of 2016, when I 
met Mr. Doran, and learning of his plans to open in the heart of Quadra Village, I questioned him on how 
the community of Quadra Village would benefit from a medical marijuana dispensary. Mr. Doran's 
response was succinct; asking what were the needs of the community, placing community needs before 
his own. 

Since then I have had many long conversations and Mr. Doran, he has made an immeasurable 
contribution to backing our anti-litter initiative, Love Where You Live BC (lovewhereyoulivebc.ca) and the 
volunteer driven community clean-ups. His financial support notwithstanding; the access to his 
experience in developing name recognition and extending the scope of the initiative reflects the shared 
values of sustaining a healthy environment. 

While not our sole sponsor, Mr. Doran's contribution is particularly significant in that he has 
facilitated the growth of Love Where You Live BC and has advanced our progress ahead of planned 
milestones. The vision of living litter free is a shared vision made substantial through action, and the 
actions of Mr. Doran has been a drivertowards the realization of the intangible to the tangible. 

Love Where You Live BC is very grateful to Mr. Doran's comprehensive contribution. 

Sincerely-

Michael Wegner, Founder 

Love Where You Live BC 

mail(5>lovewherevoulivebc.ca 

Love Where You Live BC grew from a community clean-up initiative funded through a 
Neighbourhood Small Grant funded by the.Vancouver Foundation and the Victoria Foundation 
(November 2015 to February 2016). Love Where You Live BC continues as a volunteer driven 
enterprise and is launching two campaigns to target littering behaviors while continuing to 
sponsor community clean-ups. 

Mine +1 More: Leave no litter behind; honours the commitment to actively picking up an 
additional piece of trash when we are disposing of our own. 

Jam One in the Can: Butt out then Butt in; focuses on the greatest source of litter and at 
once, the most toxic of litter: the cigarette. While cigarette butts are not bio-degradable they are 
recyclable. Jam One in the Can drives the diversion of tobacco waste from poisoning our air, water 
and earth towards a dedicated waste stream. 



Don McCarron 
Sent: April 1, 2017 1:32 PM 
To: Councillors <Councillors@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Community Planning email inquiries <CommunityPlanning@victoria.ca>; nag@quadravillagecc.com 
Subject: Rezoning No. 00571 & No. 00570 

Re: The City of Victoria has received, in Hillside-Quadra, two additional requests for 
rezoning to allow Cannabis Storefront Retail for two existing businesses, AAA Dispensary 
and MeltTown. 

I am opposed to a cannabis store front business operation in Quadra Village. I do not think 
there is any reason to expose our children repeatedly to a store front experience in their own 
neighbourhood. The names "AAA Dispensary and MeltTown" are ridiculous, to me one infers a 
legitimate medical pharmacy and the other extreme party time. 

Why are Victoria City planners so pro active to re,-zone for cannabis store fronts before legal 
federal legislation and guide lines are established? If your regulations do not line up with federal 
law will you may need to re-zone or de-zone. 

My hope is federal regulations will restrict the number of licences and greatly limit the 
number of cannabis outlets allowed in a community. 

Currently neither of these existing store front shops promote healthy family values and are 
kind of scary to me. 

Sincerely 

Don McCarron 
2627 Graham St 
V8T 3Y8 

mailto:Councillors@victoria.ca
mailto:CommunityPlanning@victoria.ca


Stanford 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 5:34 PM 
To: Councillors <Councillors(5>victoria.ca> 
Cc: Community Planning email inquiries <CommunitvPlanning(5)victoria.ca>; nag(5>quadravillagecc.com 
Subject: Cannabis Retailer Rezoning Applications - Quadra Village 

I own a condo on Topaz Ave (very near Quadra Village). I routinely walk to the Village 
and frequent the drug store/post office, grocery store and other businesses. I 
purchased my condo in 1994. During the time I've lived in the neighborhood, I've hoped 
that Quadra Village would continue to improve and one day it would become more like 
the Oak Bay Village. Unfortunately, it still has a long way to go. I keep hoping. 

My local neighbor action committee (NAG) has recently been sending out updates 
regarding the fact that three applications have been sent to the City applying for 
rezoning to allow cannabis storefront retail in Quadra Village. Two of the applications 
are from existing businesses in Quadra Village: AAA Dispensary and Melt Town. Both 
are located within a block of one another I believe. (It appears the third has withdrawn 
their application at the moment.) 

I wanted to send this e-mail to Victoria City Councillors and the Community Planning 
Department to express my views on this situation. 

As a long time resident in the neighborhood, I must confess I'm very distraught about 
this news! I know the cannabis issue is now before us and the City will have to deal 
with these types of applications but I had to let my view be known. I don't believe 
having a cannabis business in Quadra Village will add any pleasant ambience to our 
village. In fact, I believe it will greatly detract from the neighborhood village 
feeling!!! Having even one of these applications approved is very troubling to 
me!! Having two of them approved would be unthinkable! Our little village would 
become the cannabis village for Victoria!! And if the City does approve even one 
application, I hope they will take a long look at the business and ensure the business 
doesn't have a tacky appearance at store front and is a very respectable business!! 

My hope is that none of the applications will be approved and failing that, that only one 
would be approved. Even one is too many!! 

Thanking you for your attention. 

Gail Stanford 



From: Don McCarron 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Saturday, April 01, 2017 1:32 PM 
Councillors 
Community Planning email inquiries; nag@quadravillagecc.com 
Rezoning No. 00571 8i No. 00570 

Re: The City of Victoria has received, in Hillside-Quadra, two additional requests for rezoning 
to allow Cannabis Storefront Retail for two existing businesses, AAA Dispensary and 
MeltTown. 

I am opposed to a cannabis store front business operation in Quadra Village. I do not think there is any 
reason to expose our children repeatedly to a store front experience in their own neighbourhood. The names 
"AAA Dispensary and MeltTown" are ridiculous, to me one infers a legitimate medical pharmacy and the other 
extreme party time. 

Why are Victoria City planners so pro active to re-zone for cannabis store fronts before legal federal 
legislation and guide lines are established? If your regulations do not line up with federal law will you may need 
to re-zone or de-zone. 

My hope is federal regulations will restrict the number of licence? and greatly limit the number of cannabis 
outlets allowed in a community. 

Currently neither of these existing store front shops promote healthy family values and are kind of scaiy to 
me. 

Sincerely 

Don McCarron 
2627 Graham St 
V8T 3Y8 

l 



February 28th, 2017. 

Dear Mayor Helps and City of Victoria Council, 

My experience is that when a person is put on the spot for their stand on a controversial issue 
they deliver a carefully groomed response that does not invite examination. Late June of 2016, when I 
met Mr. Doran, and learning of his plans to open in the heart of Quadra Village, I questioned him on how 
the community of Quadra Village would benefit from a medical marijuana dispensary. Mr. Doran's 
response was succinct; asking what were the needs of the community, placing community needs before 
his own. 

Since then I have had many long conversations and Mr. Doran, he has made an immeasurable 
contribution to backing our anti-litter initiative, Love Where You Live BC (lovewhereyoulivebc.ca) and the 
volunteer driven community clean-ups. His financial support notwithstanding; the access to his 
experience in developing name recognition and extending the scope of the initiative reflects the shared 
values of sustaining a healthy environment. 

While not our sole sponsor, Mr. Doran's contribution is particularly significant in that he has 
facilitated the growth of Love Where You Live BC and has advanced our progress ahead of planned 
milestones. The vision of living litter free is a shared vision made substantial through action, and the 
actions of Mr. Doran has been a driver towards the realization of the intangible to the tangible. 

Love Where You Live BC is very grateful to Mr. Doran's comprehensive contribution. 

Sincerely-

— 

Michael Wegner, Founder 

Love Where You Live BC 

mail@lovewhereyoulivebc.ca 

Love Where You Live BC grew from a community clean-up initiative funded through a 
Neighbourhood Small Grant funded by the Vancouver Foundation and the Victoria Foundation 
(November 2015 to February 2016). Love Where You Live BC continues as a volunteer driven 
enterprise and is launching two campaigns to target littering behaviors while continuing to 
sponsor community clean-ups. 

Mine +1 More: Leave no litter behind; honours the commitment to actively picking up an 
additional piece of trash when we are disposing of our own. 

Jam One in the Can: Butt out then Butt in; focuses on the greatest source of litter and at 
once, the most toxic of litter: the cigarette. While cigarette butts are not bio-degradable they are 
recyclable. Jam One in the Can drives the diversion of tobacco waste from poisoning our air, water 
and earth towards a dedicated waste stream. 


